

GUSTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 18th December 2019



Thank you to all who came to our Christmas Fete and visited Santa's Grotto!

We had a fantastic day and have raised £1640 with your support on the day and at the "pop up" shops.

Thank you to the ever wonderful FOGS team for organising another spectacular event!

Well done all!

On behalf of myself and all the staff here at Guston CE Primary School, we wish you a safe and very Merry Christmas and all the very best for a prosperous and healthy 2020.

We will see you all back at school on Tuesday, 7th January 2020.

Christmas Holidays 19 December—3 January





Term 3 Week 1

Monday 6th January Staff Development Day—No Children in School

Tuesday 7th January 3—4:10pm Fizz Pop Science Club (1of5) 3—4pm Gurkha Cultural Club

Wednesday 8th January
3—6pm PARENTS EVENING
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club
4:30–5:30pm Hi 5
Multisports Club – Spaces
Available
6—6:45pm Karate Club Kids –
Spaces available

Thursday 9th January 5—8pm PARENTS EVENING 3—4:30pm Hi 5 Football Club (Yr. 1—6)

Friday 10th January 2:30 Celebration Assembly – All welcome

Christmas Jumper Day

Thank you to everyone for contributing to a fantastic Christmas Jumper Day on Friday. We raised an amazing £110.00 for the SAVE THE CHILDREN charity.

REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR

A massive thank you to all who were able to contribute to the

Reverse Advent Calendar appeal for the Dover Food Bank this year You have done amazingly well and it is with great pleasure to be able to hand over all your contributions to the Food Bank which will go to families less fortunate this Christmas time.



Parents evenings next term

Just a note to say that Parent Consultations are on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th January 2020. Appointments went live today at mid-day via School Spider. Please ensure you are logged into school spider to book your appointment. Thank you.

HOUSE POINTS TERM 2

THIS WEEK'S RESULTS:

KEARSNEY: 1ST
CONNAUGHT: 2ND
BURGOYNE: 3RD
REDOUBT: 4TH

LEADER BOARD:

CONNAUGHT: 905
KEARSNEY: 860
BURGOYNE: 736
REDOUBT: 720

Miss Lawrence

As many of you are aware, Miss Lawrence began her Maternity leave on Friday.

She had hoped to be able to stay at school until the end of this term but the doctors think the baby has other ideas! I am sure you will join us in wishing her the very best for this exciting chapter!

We will of course let you know as soon as we hear any news!



SUPERSTARS!

Our superstars this week are: Ruby, Isla -Rose, Annabelle, Bodhi, Jacey, Harvey, Darya & Jessica.

Well done!!

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk



make your own Christingle

Saturday 21st December 3pm – 4pm Guston Village Hall

(f) Saint Martin of Tours - Guston Parish Church